PRESS RELEASE

20th November 2008

For immediate release
A Step Too Far – Banning Bedsits 

Minister Gormley has not gone for the Lamp Post this time he’s in Cloud Cuckoo Land.  Imagine a Minister for Environment proceeding with Legislation to ban bed sits in the Private Rented Sector!
Currently there are 9000 units which house some 15000 people, in affordable comfortable accommodation, why, because these units are not self contained they have to share bathroom facilities.  How grand we are getting?
Does this mean that when we go into hospital that we get a separate bathroom? Does it mean when some of the people who currently live in these bedsits will get a separate bathroom in their Hostel Accommodation or worse still on the side of the street when they become homeless as many of them will.

Minister, come down to earth and insist on the current Minimum Standards being implemented by Local Authorities, who since 1996 have failed totally in their responsibility to have the necessary standards implemented.
Spend the 10 million plus currently in hand in the PRTB and Local Authority offices, on a meaningful effort to stamp out non compliance with the 1993 Housing Standards.
What will be the result of the implementation of the new measures to stamp out bed sits:-

1. Homelessness in mass proportions.

2. Unnecessary costs to have needless alterations to existing comfortable accommodation.

3. Seriously deplete the stock of long term affordable accommodation.
Your home is your Castle!
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